FLC UPDATES
May to August 2021

THRIVING FLC NAGALAND

The 5% Annual In-gathering Fellowship Service last July 10
via online kept the FLC movement moving in Nagaland,
India. The Naga women feel that at this time in a pandemic,

they should be praying more and shar-
ing more. They
faithfully send their FLC ! . .___
Offerings and even use part of it to help l P 52 -
the neediest sisters in their group. —— g
Kivikali Zimo, an FLC SAYW . ’
(Scholarship Award for Young " R
Women) recipient who graduated in “
2020 is working with the Naga
women to help the FLC movement
thrive and grow in Nagaland.

Do send stories of your local FLC Movement. We will share it
here to inspire others. You may want to connect with Ren
Ozukum (Ren is in FB) and know more about the FLC
Nagaland. You will be blessed and inspired as well!

THE 2021 FLC IN-GATHERING WORSHIP

Many FLC groups will be holding their
in-gathering services in
September. If you still need
the 2021 liturgy, email
icfleph@gmail.com to get a copy.

Or, you may visit our website: hitps://
www.fellowshipoftheleastcoin.org/

ICFLC OFFICE ASSISTANT

Our on-call and home-based Office
Assistant for ICFLC starting January 2021
is Raquel Toquero, a part-time student of
theology, mother of three, and who loves
sewing as a hobby. She comes from the
United Methodist Church in the
Philippines.

CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR:

The 415t ICFLC Annual Meeting online,

16 — 22 October 2021

¢ The world-wide 2021 FLC In-gathering Worship
celebrations in September

¢ The People of Afghanistan and Myanmar, and
in other conflict-torn countries

¢  Healing and Grace, as we struggle with this

pandemic and re-imagine our post-pandemic world

THANKYOU!

Sisters and Friends,

I thank you very much for supporting my healing journey
from a broken/crushed ankle in the past 4 months — through
your prayers and warm thoughts. I am now practicing to
walk safely, thanks to God!, and am now in my home city for
home-based work.

Sisterly yours, Liza




